

Important Dates

Friday, March 4—Early Release 2:05 p.m.

Friday, March 11—Early Release 2:05 p.m.

Friday, March 18—No School

Friday, March 25—Early Release 2:05 p.m.

Monday through Friday, March 28 to April 1—Early Release for Conferences 12:30 p.m.

Monday through Friday, April 4-8—Spring Break— No School

<u>Join us at our</u>

<u>Literacy</u> <u>Night</u>

storytellingfree booksread aloudsfamily resources

Wednesday, March 2nd 5:30-7:00

p.m.



Quil Ceda Tulalip Newsletter-March 2022

Principal's Message

Dear QCT Families and Community,

I hope this message finds you well. It is hard to believe that we have officially passed the halfway point for this school year! As we move into this second half of the year, it is a good time to pause, reflect, adjust, and celebrate how far we've come. To that end, I would like to take a moment to share some videos with you. These were developed coming out of our last report card period and were an opportunity for students and teachers to reflect on their growths and their goals for this school year. Most classrooms chose to participate. We hope you enjoy these videos highlighting many of our young scholars and their hopes and dreams.

See videos by grade level here:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1xHW2JS3ufcLAu0Q6GmBHCcnkCnOflEx ?usp=sharing

We are so proud of our students!

Our school-wide goals are still around the following three areas:

- 1. Promoting strong reading experiences for students and growing a literate school:
- 2. Helping students to self-regulate and have positive peer relationships;
- 3. Building positive relationships with families and community towards a healthy, vibrant, school community

You can partner with us at home by enjoying books daily with your children, talking with your children regularly about productive ways to problem solve when situations with peers arise, and reaching out often to our school staff to partner around your child's education.

We are grateful to be working alongside you, serving our students and the Tulalip community.

Sincerely, Sarah-Marie Boerner, Principal

March into Kindergarten

Wednesday, March 30th
5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
Quil Ceda Tulalip Elementary



Register for Kindergarten Now!

If you have a child who will turn five years old by August 31, 2022, now is the time to register for Kindergarten. Bring your child's immunization information and original birth certificate to QCT and we will help you with the registration process.

Cell Phone/Electronic Devices Policy

In School: All student phone calls coming out of QCT should be done through the main office. Cell phones that are misused during the day will be turned in to the office. Students may pick them up at the end of the day. If inappropriate cell phone use becomes chronic, the family will be contacted to come and pick up the phone in the office. A student may choose to keep a cell phone in their backpack.

Conference Week

During the week of Monday, March 28 through Friday, April 1 students at Quil Ceda Tulalip Elementary will have early release for conferences.

Dismissal is at 12:30 p.m.

Teachers will be sending home conference information in the next few weeks.



It's Book Fair time!

The Spring Book Fair will be during conference week (March 28th-April 1st). Family shopping hours will be from 8:30 a.m.—9:05 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. -4:00 p.m. with a special evening session where we are open until 7:00 p.m. Stay tuned, more information to come!



13th

End of the Day Pick Up

Thank you for your continued support with your child's education. It is very important that students are in attendance for the full school day. Even the last half hour of the day from 3:00 to 3:30 p.m. there is teaching happening. When students are picked up early they are missing out on important educational instruction. We understand that our pick up after school can be sometimes frustrating but we encourage families to wait until 3:35 p.m. for pick up. Thank you

Message from our librarian, Mrs. Ervin

The Read 4 Adventure program starts! For the month of March, read 480 minutes. log it and you will receive a free voucher to High Trek Adventures located in Everett. You can choose the ropes course or laser tag. Fill out the reading log submission form online (the link is on your reading log that will be sent out electronically by your classroom teacher) and turn in your reading log to your teacher. Happy Reading! If you have any question, contact Mrs. Ervin

NON-DISCRIMINATION STATEMENT

Marysville School District complies with all federal and Washington State rules and regulations and will provide equal employment opportunity and treatment for all applicants and staff in recruitment, hiring, retention, assignment, transfer, promotion, and training. Such equal employment opportunity will be provided without discrimination with respect to race, creed, national origin, age, honorably discharged veteran or military status, sex, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, marital status, the presence of any sensory, mental or physical disability or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability. The district will provide equal access to school facilities to the Boy Scouts of America and all other designated youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code as a patriotic society. The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Director of Risk Management, Facilities, and Maintenance, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer - Tracy Souza, Director of COVID-19 Health and Safety, 360-965-0076; Section 504 Coordinator and ADA Coordinator, Trish Campbell, Executive Director of Special Education, 360-965-0174. Discrimination and discriminatory harassment may be reported to any school staff member or to the district's Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a written complaint. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org. Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. Policies that address this issue are Policy 3210 "Non-Discrimination" & 5010 - "Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action." These Policies are available online at www.msd25.org at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.